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To: Transfusion Services Managers 

From: Hospital Relations Department 

Date: April 22, 2016 

Re: RFID Pilot Project  - Discontinued 

 
Given our recent correspondence with you about RFID, this communication will come as a 
surprise and disappointment.  
 
Regrettably, the RFID vendor central to our pilot project has had to withdraw and is no longer 
supporting the study.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience associated with any changes you have made in preparation 
for receipt of these tagged units.    
 
Please let me know if you have any additional questions or concerns.  
 
  


